
 
Your Airedale Hospital Governor 

      

    am the public governor  
     for South Craven at  
Airedale NHS Foundation Trust.  
 

My voluntary role is to represent 
your interests to the Trust’s board 
and to hold its non-executive 
directors to account on your 
behalf. 
 

If you need help or have 
unresolved questions about how 
you, a relative or a friend were 
cared for as an inpatient or 
outpatient at Airedale or Skipton 
hospitals I am here to help. 
 

I would love to hear too of your 
positive experiences of staff at 
both hospitals who helped you on 
the road to recovery. 
 

You can reach me at 
robert.minton-taylor@nhs.net  
or via my Facebook page 
Robert@Airedale  
 
 

Robert M inton-Taylor 
Public Governor 
South Craven, Airedale NHS 
Foundation Trust 
 
 


